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City Hall Back-up Power Generator Project 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That an extension of services for Willms Engineering Ltd. to provide detailed 

design and contract administration of a back-up generator for City Hall and 
upgrade of the existing electrical systems at a cost of $120,000, plus applicable 
taxes, be approved; and 

2. That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare the appropriate agreement and 
that His Worship the Mayor and the City Clerk be authorized to execute the 
agreement under the Corporate Seal. 

 
History 
At the November 5, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Finance meeting, a report of 
the CFO/General Manager, Asset and Financial Management Department dated 
November 5, 2018 was considered. 
 
Attachment 
November 5, 2018 report of the CFO/General Manager, Asset and Financial 
Management Department 


